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Trever M. Fulton

From: johnny mills <jmills23_1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2019 4:18 PM
To: Senate Resources
Subject: Senate Bill 90

Hello, 
 
 
My name is John B. Mills Jr. and I would like to express my support of Senate Bill 90. I have spent most of my 
life commercial fishing and set netting with my family in Cook Inlet Alaska. I believe that SB 90 is an excellent 
proposition that could have widespread benefits for commercial fishing families and other Alaskan residents 
as well. I am in total support of SB 90 and look forward to seeing the benefits of its approval for the great state 
of Alaska.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John B. Mills Jr. 
Kasilof, Alaska  
Cook Inlet  
Set Netter 
 
 
 
 


